
ONE MORE WELL  

I realize that our newsletter of two months ago, featured a well.  That well...is leaving its mark.  It has left a mark on the community of Nko-
isusu.  The comment we heard repeatedly was, “we are no longer drinking with the animals!!”    It has also left its mark on friends of this 
ministry.  The story of how this borehole has dramatically changed this community has touched a chord.  How often do you think about the 
fact that you have unlimited, easy access to water when you turn your faucet?  Or take a lengthy hot shower? Even though we have water 
as an available commodity the rest of the world does not. 
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Meeting peoples’ physical needs is a tremendous opening to being able to share the Gospel, and a method that Christ often used.  We 
have been given the unprecedented opportunity to accomplish TWO major water projects in ONE year!!  The cost of a well is $28,000. A 
generous donor is willing to give $14,000, if we will match the other half!!  As of this writing we are already more than half way there, with 
$8,000 promised!!  We need your urgent help to raise the rest of these funds.  If everyone receiving this newsletter responded with just $5, 

we would have enough to provide another community with clean, safe water!!  

By helping us provide clean water you give more than just a cup of water!!  You impact, change and revolutionize a whole community.  By 
providing them with this essential element of life, we open the door for amazing avenues of ministry.  

 HELP US DIG THAT WELL!!!! 



 

Kenya Hope is deeply grateful to the churches who made our Kids for Kids and Audio 
Bible projects part of their summer VBS programs.  Children were  exposed to the 
Word of God and challenged to be part of a global outreach.  They accomplished this 
by collecting pennies. Lots, and lots of pennies!!  Through their enthusiasm and zeal, 
Kenya Hope will be able to provide 34 Goats (that’s 226,500 PENNIES!!) and a dozen 
audio Bibles to children and families in Kenya.   

Check out our website at www.kenyahope.org  for more pictures and videos of how 
churches, teams and individuals are making a difference in the lives of communities 
and individuals alike.   

Joy Mueller 
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September 14, 2019 

CRAFT SHOW 

Silver Lake 

Apple BBQ Festival 

Mears, MI 

September 20, 2019 

Kenya Hope 

Annual Banquet 

Haworth Center 

Holland, MI 

6:30-8:00pm 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Kenya Hope, P.O. Box  554, Hudsonville, MI  49426 

Phone:  616-772-9244, Email: khopeoffice@gmail.com 

Website:  www.kenyahope.org 

 

For whoever shall give you a cup of water to drink in 

my name, because you belong to Christ, truly I say to 

you, he shall not lose his reward  Mark 9:41 


